
John, Lisa 

To: 
Subject: 

PCO001744-0001 

Mary Jones 
RE: Inquest of Gladys Richards **WITNESS DEWARNED ** 

Thanx Mary for being prompt (as always)@ 

As soon as we hear back from all others involved I will do the usual and let you know in advance. 

Kind Regards 

Lisa 

Sent= 14 November 2012 10:26 
To-’ John, Lisa 
Subject: RE: Inquest of Gladys Richards **WITNESS DEWARNED ** 

,lorning Lisa 

Thank you for letting me know of the change of date. 

I have now heard back from Phil and he advises that he has nothing planned over the period mentioned below. 

Many thanks 

Mary 

From: John, Lisa i ................................. ~~-~I~-~, ................................ 
Sent: 14 Novemb~-2Ol~-fO,~17 
To: Mary Jones 
Subject: Re: Inquest of Gladys Richards **WITNESS DEWARNED ** 

Hi Mary 

Could I ask you to forward the attached letter on to Philip Warren for me please. Due to unforeseen circumstances 

this Inquest will no longer be going ahead in December. 

Could I at this stage request Philips new set of dates to avoid for Jan / Feb / March / April next year please ?? 

Thanx ever so much 

Regards 

Lisa 

This email is for the intended recipient(s) only. 

If you have received this email due to an error in addressing, 
transmission or for any other reason, please reply to it and let the 
author know. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use, 
disclose, distribute, copy or print it. 

This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth 



PCO001744-0002 

City Council. Email monitoring and blocking software may be used. 

Any resident of Berkshire, Buckinghamshire, Hampshire and Oxfordshire, who is aged 14 or above, can apply to 
become a member of our trust. To find out more, have your views heard and get involved in shaping the future of your 
local ambulance service, contact our Foundation Trust Office at: .qetinvolved~,scas.nhs.uk or call: 01869 365000 
(during office hours Mon-Fri 9am-5pm). Join us, because it’s your ambulance service! 

Disclaimer: The information contained in this message, or any of its attachments, is privileged and confidential, and is 
intended exclusively for the addressee. The views expressed may not be official policy of the South Central 
Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust, but the personal views of the originator. If you are not the addressee, any 
use of this communication is not authorised. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender 
immediately and delete. 

All emails received and sent by this trust are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and therefore may be 
disclosed 

Go green, Keep it on screen - think before you print. 


